


Prior Year Success Stories

Introduced “Polar Beverages” to the high school and
middle schools

New snack area at Adams school

Nash and Seach schools now have Tower gardens.
Introduced our first garden club at Seach school
Now serving breakfast on half days

All Primary staff are Food Handling certified




Heading into 2019...

* Introducing New Director Elizabeth Sauro

* Monthly nutrient education with Kelsey Massis
(Weymouth’s Registered Dietician)

* Nutrition/wellness initiatives — taste testing's, monthly
newsletters & café promotions, celebrated National
Nutrition Month, health classroom recipe modification
project

* Increased marketing at all schools




Elizabeth Sauro

Food service Director in Randolph for 7 years

Food service experience for over 10 years with K12 students
Compass Group employee for over 20 years

Current School Nutrition Association Member for 4 years

Johnson and Wales University- Degree in Culinary Arts



Results this year (August-December)
 Café sales up $55, 000 up from prior year

 Participation rates up at all schools from prior year

* Product costs down 1% from prior year

* Increased marketing at all schools




